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Well done to our 

Eco Council for 

planting trees in  

Seaforth  

Triangle. These 

trees will be there 

for years to come 

and it was good for 

our school to help 

our local  

community in this 

way. 

    
Please let us know 

asap if any of your 

contact details have 

changed. 
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 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Advance notice that we will be holding Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 6th  
March.  Please make every effort to attend to discuss your child’s progress.  
Booking slips will be sent home shortly and will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis.  Thank you. 
 
World Book Day 
As part of our Book Week, children are invited to come in dressed up on World 
Book Day, which is on Thursday 7th March.  The theme this year is ‘Fairy Tales 
and Traditional Stories’.  Please do not go to great expense for the day and  
maybe try to wear something they already have.  We hope that the day is as  
successful as last year and helps to further build the reading culture in our 
school. 
 
Safer Internet Day 
All children have been learning about how to keep themselves safe online and 
have also been considering what things they should be posting.  We held  
assemblies with all children and activities were completed in classes.  We hope 
that you too will get across this important message, as even though the internet 
is a great place to learn and share experiences, there are also many pitfalls for 
the children to consider. 
 
Roald Dahl Day at The Hawthorne’s 
Thank you to the Hawthorne’s school who have invited us to a fun day of events 
at their school celebrating the life and works of Roald Dahl.  We are sure that 
the children involved will have a wonderful time. 
 
Dog Mess 
Several Parents/Carers have spoken to us recently regarding the amount of dog 
mess on the roads around the school.  This is an ongoing problem for both  
ourselves and Lander Road School.  We have tried many things to stop this, such 
as speaking to the Community Police, going to the newspapers and personally 
speaking to dog owners.  We will continue to do this, but please rest assured 
that we are as annoyed over this as you are and cannot believe how SOME  
owners would leave their dogs’ mess outside a school entrance. 
 
Y2 Chester Zoo visit 
This Friday will see Y2 travel to Chester Zoo as part of their studies.  We hope 
the children have a fantastic time and ask that they wear Uniform and are 
wrapped up warmly for the day. 
 
Half Term Holiday 
We break up this Friday at 3pm and return to school on Monday 25th February 
at 8.55am.  Have a lovely half term. 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


